
 

 

NOTICE: STG NBG IPI Contact Update 
 
 

Dear Business Partner, 
 
STG North Bergen facility has created a new customer service email for all IPI inquiries. 
We recommend everyone to use this new email only for IPI shipments instead of 
sending directly to any team member or copying any other groups since we are 
transitioning messages to this new inbox. The goal is to help our team to respond 
emails to our customers more efficiently. 
 
 
North Bergen IPI Shipments: 
njipicustomerservice@stgusa.com 

 


